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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE: Overnight Full Road Closure at Friars Road between Napa 
Street and Sea World Drive 
Aug. 13, 2021 

On Monday, Aug. 16 at 9 p.m. to Tuesday, Aug. 17 at 5 a.m., Friars Road from Napa Street to 
Sea World Drive will be closed to all vehicle, bicycle, and pedestrian traffic for the City of San 
Diego Morena Pump Station project, part of the Pure Water Program. The road will remain 
accessible for emergency responders. This is a temporary full closure for the installation of 
project signage and some additional traffic control measures and will be between the 
specified hours only. 

At 5 a.m. on Aug. 16 eastbound access on Friars Road from Sea World Drive to Napa Street will 
reopen, along with the eastbound and westbound bicycle lanes. In order to safely complete 
work on major support infrastructure on Friars Road as part of the Morena Pump Station 
project, the westbound vehicle lanes from Napa Street to Sea World Drive will remain closed 
until 2022 as part of the first phase of traffic control. 

What To Expect:   During the full road closure, construction crews will install important 
project signage, as well as add some additional traffic control measures, 
including adjusting clearance signs and traffic lights. The posted detours for 
this road closure are Napa Street, Morena Boulevard, Tecolote Road, and 
Sea World Drive. After the temporary closure, Friars Road between Napa 
Street and Sea World Drive will reopen to eastbound traffic only and two-
way bicycle traffic. All nearby businesses will remain open and accessible. 
Please follow all posted signage and crew member directions near the 
work zone and expect delays in the area. 

When:           Friars Road between Napa Street and Sea World Drive will be fully closed 
from 9 p.m. on Aug. 16, 2021, to 5 a.m. on Tuesday, Aug. 17, 2021. Work 
for this project is ongoing and this new traffic configuration is currently 
permitted to be in place through July 12, 2022. The work on Friars Road is 
primarily scheduled for Monday to Friday, from 7 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

Why:            Pure Water San Diego is the City of San Diego's phased, multi-year 
program that will provide nearly half of San Diego's water supply locally by 
2035. The Pure Water Program will use proven water purification 
technology to clean recycled water to produce safe, high-quality drinking 
water. The Program offers a cost-effective investment for San Diego's 
water needs and will provide a reliable, sustainable water supply. The 
Morena Pump Station project is one of several major water infrastructure 
projects that are part of Phase 1 of Pure Water San Diego. 

 

The City is committed to clear communication and providing up-to-date information about 
construction activities. Properties along the construction area will receive printed notices 
before work begins near their address, and construction notices will be regularly posted on 
morena.purewatersd.org. Please contact purewatersd@sandiego.gov or 833-MOR-PWSD 
(833-667-7973) with questions about the City’s Pure Water Program and the Morena Pump 
Station project, and a team member will get back to you within one business day. 

 

https://www.sandiego.gov/public-utilities/sustainability/pure-water-sd/phase-1-projects/morena-bay-park-clairemont
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